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Ice Skating 

We are taking children to 

visit Auckland Castle next 

week. Whilst there, they will 

tour the castle, make a 

Christmas craft and go ice-

skating. KS1 children will 

attend on the morning of 8th December. C3 

will attend on the morning of 9th December 

and C4 will attend on the afternoon of 9th 

December. KS1 children will have a packed 

lunch at the castle which will be provided by 

the school. KS2 children will have lunch at 

school as normal. This trip is being paid for 

by the school. 

 

Christmas Carol Service 

This year we are not having a Christmas 

performance in school. Instead we will be 

visiting the Methodist Church in Lydia 

Street for a traditional Christmas Service. 

All parents and carers are welcome to attend 

this service. The service will be held on 

Friday 18th December at 

1.30. You are welcome to 

take your children 

straight home from the 

church afterwards. 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Fayre 

Our Christmas Fayre is going to be held on 

Wednesday 10th December. We would really 

appreciate any items that you be willing to 

donate for raffle prizes or a tombola. As in 

previous years, each class will be 

organising a themed hamper; 

information about this was sent 

out in a letter. If you would like 

to volunteer to run a stall, this 

would be very welcome.   

 

 

Christmas Lunches 

If your child usually brings a packed lunch 

but would like to have Christmas dinner on 

Wednesday 16th December please get in 

touch with the school office. 

 

Staff Car Park 

In recent weeks we have seen an increase in 

the number of parents using the staff car 

park. The car park is strictly for staff cars 

and we would ask you to not use the car park. 

 

Toddler Group 

Sure Start run a parent and child session in 

the school every Tuesday from 9:15 until 

10:45. All are welcome to attend. It has been 

great to see so many new faces attending the 

sessions. 
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Dates for the diary 

Thurs 3rd Dec                         - Class 3 Parents event  

Tues 8th Dec                          - KS1 Auckland Castle visit 

Wed 9th Dec                          - KS2 Auckland Castle visit 

Thurs 10th Dec                       - Christmas fayre 

Monday 14th Dec                      - KS1 Christmas Party 

Tuesday 15th Dec                     - Awards assembly 

Wednesday 16th Dec                  - Christmas Dinner 

Thursday 17th Dec                    - KS2 Christmas Party 

Friday 18th Dec                       - Christmas Service 

 

Information regarding the Christmas Parties will be sent out nearer the time. 

 

 

 

 
  

 


